April 10, 1989

JPN-89-015
Director, Office of Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555
ATTN: Document Control Desk
BU '3 James A. FitzPatrick Nuclear Power Plant

Docket No. 50-333
Inspections 88-23 and 88-17

Payment of Civil Penalty

Reference: 1. NRC letter, W. T. Russell to J. C. Brons, dated
March 13, 1989, transmitting Notice of Violation.

Dear Sir:

This letter provides the Authority’s payment of the Civil
Penalty imposed in Reference 1 for the amount of $75,000.00.
The Authority’s response to the Notice of Violation will be sent
under a separate ccver.

Shoild you or your staff have any questions, please contact Mr.
J. A. Gray, Jr. of my staff.

Very truly yours,

”
!

John C. Brons
Executive Vice President
Nuclear Generation
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STATE OF NEW YORK
COUNTY OF WESTCHESTER
Subscribed and sworn to before me
this /0 day of Qpn& 1989. |
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cc: Office of the Resident Inspector
U.S8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
P.0. Box 136
Lycoming, New York 13093

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I

475 Allendale Road

King of Prussia, PA 19406

Mr. David E. LaBarge

Project Directorate I-1

Division of Reactor Projects - I/I1
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop 14 B2

Washington, D.C. 20555



